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STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED  

Security Requirements for the 2010 G8/G20 Summits  

Date: February 16, 2010 

To: City Council 

From: City Manager 

Wards: All 

Reference 
Number:  

 

SUMMARY 

 

The purpose of this report is to advise that the City Manager will be reporting to the 
February 22, 2010 Council meeting on security related requirements for the June 2010 
G8 and G20 Summit meetings.  

RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

The City Manager recommends that:  

1. Council consider a report from the City Manager at its February 22, 2010 meeting for 
security requirements in support of hosting the June 2010 G8 and G20 Summit 
meetings.  

COMMENTS  

Discussions are currently underway to finalize security details of the G8 and G20 Summit 
meetings in June 2010. City of Toronto security requirements will be identified and 
brought forward to Council in the City Manager’s report.      

CONTACT  

Cam Weldon        
Deputy City Manager and Chief Financial Officer   
Phone: (416) 392-8773      
Fax: (416) 397-5236       
E-mail: cweldon@toronto.ca

        



 

Staff report for action on G8/G20 Summits Funding for Security 2  

SIGNATURE   

_______________________________  

Joseph P. Pennachetti 
City Manager  


